

2 October 2025



Dear Parent/Carer

'How to Support your Child Staying Safe Online'

All parents are invited to the workshop: 'How to Support your Child Staying Safe Online' on **Thursday 23 October 2025**. This will be held in-person at Turves Green Boys' School from **5pm to 6pm**.

This event is fully funded by school and parents are required to sign up on the following link if interested: Parent & Carer Social Media Awareness Session Tickets, Thu, Oct 23, 2025 at 5:00 AM | Eventbrite

The event will be delivered by Rachael McGillon-Fee from Positive Social. All pupils in Years 7-10 will have taken part in a session delivered by Rachael focused on social media awareness and how to stay safe online. We believe this session will be useful to all parents to provide a fuller understanding of the dangers of social media and practical strategies for parents to keep their children safe online.

Places are limited and will be issued on a first come, first served basis. We will look to run a repeat session later in the academic year if there is a high demand for this event.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Till Headteacher Mr T Walker Head of School



